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6 GREEN CIRCULAR AND CORE PATH IMPROVEMENTS PHASE 2 (AN18-2012) 
 
As part of a programme of Core Path infrastructure improvements at Trottick Mill Ponds Local Nature 
Reserve, Camperdown Country Park, Green Circular at Riverside and Magdalen Green, it is proposed 
to undertake further route improvement works comprising the: 
 

 installation of improved path surfaces on Core Paths in Camperdown and Templeton; 
 
 installation of a new path linking paths a William Fitzgerald Way to the Green Circular at 

Trottick; 
 

 installation of new safety signs and white line marking at Riverside Green Circular; and 
 

 installation of new advisory white lining on the cycle route at Magdalen Green. 
 
The above works will reduce maintenance costs of paths, improve safety for cyclists and improve 
access for the community to green spaces and the Green Circular.  The cost of undertaking these 
works will be £44,000.00 and the Director of Finance advises that this can be met from allowances 
within the Environment department’s capital budgets for 2011/12. 
 
It is recommended that the proposed improvements are approved and the Director of Environment be 
instructed to undertake these works. 
 


